
Thayne Elementary   

School Day: 7:45am - 2:30pm

December 2024

looking Ahead:
December 2-6: 5 Day School week

December 6: Husky Rally

December 13: No School

December 16: Wear RED or GREEN

December 17: Holiday hat/hair

December 18: Festive wear (sweater)

December 19: Pajama jam

December 20: No School

January 2: School Resumes

Thayne Elementary 
Families: 

Visit our school website to stay up 
to date.
Thayne.lcsd2.org

Specials Spotlight: Thayne Elementary Physical Education

Honor Readers
3rd Grade
Tessa Kartchner

Kindergarten/First Grade- It has been good to get to know students and work on 
locomotor skills like running, jumping, hopping, skipping, and galloping. 
Catching and throwing bean bags and balls has also been a focus.
Students have enjoyed several varieties of tag like Turtle tag and fruit loop tag.  We 
have also played with parachutes and rolled down the hill!

2nd/3rd Grade- At the beginning of the year I introduced playground games like 
foursquare and hopscotch.  Later we practiced throwing, catching frisbees. We also 
practiced leg exercises like squats, wall sits, and lunges. 

Last month we learned kickball.  We did arm exercises such as pushups, 
pull-ups/chin-ups, and climbing the rope.
This month we are playing dodgeball with catching and throwing skills along with 
movement and strategy. We are improving our core and abdominal muscles with sit 
ups and planks.

Thanks, 

Brant Crowther
brant.crowther@lcsd2.org
Etna/Thayne Elementary Physical Education

Thayne Volunteer Committee
We decided to NOT have a meeting in 
December. The next TVC meeting will be 
January 21st in Mrs. Rosales’ room (318)
December 16-19 Holiday Spirit Week 
16th - Red vs Green 
17th - Holiday Hair or hats 
18th - Christmas Attire 
19th - Pajama Day  
We plan to do a food drive in March.

!                

Christmas Break
December 23rd to 

January 1st See you January 2nd

Facebook

Instagram

HUSKY HEADLINES

Items that 
are not 
claimed in 
lost & found 
before 
Christmas 
Break will be 
donated.

Parents: 
The annual 
Early Childhood 
Census is now 
happening! We ask that you go to
 www.lscd2.org and click on the 
link provided or use this QR Code 
or direct link to access the census 
and fill it out for all of your 
children who are birth to 5 years 
old and not enrolled in 
kindergarten yet. The district uses 
this information to plan for future 
needs of our schools and 
communicate to you the year 
before your child enters 
kindergarten. In January, there 
will be a census worker in your 
area that will contact you if you 
have not filled out the census 
online. The census will be open 
now through January 25. Thank 
you for taking the time to 
complete this census! For 
questions about the census or 
have trouble accessing it, contact 
Emily Isaacson 307-885-7129. 
https://forms.gle/PLpb2HcD2FVMYas49

http://thayne.lcsd2.org
http://www.lscd2.org
https://forms.gle/PLpb2HcD2FVMYas49

